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13.1.20 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Snow is once again forecast throughout the night. If it snows, we will aim to make the decision no later than 
7am about a delayed start / school closure and communicate with you ASAP in the morning.  
 
If it is after 7am and you haven't heard, it is likely that staff are on their way to work but like last week the 
snow may still arrive! If possible, to prevent a potentially dangerous and prolonged journey, hold off on 
setting off to school.  
 
Last week, the volume of snow appeared rapidly and laid thickly causing treacherous journeys home for 
families and staff members - our aim is always to avoid this. The Local Authority expects that we decide if 
the conditions are poor upon waking up that day, not in advance.  
 
However, Bilton Grange School has already decided to close which means that it is very unlikely that their 
kitchen staff will make it in to cook a hot meal for our children tomorrow.  
 
If we are open, all children must bring a Healthy packed lunch, snacks for their playtime and drink 
(no nuts / no chocolate / no glass). 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Zoe Pickard 
Headteacher 
 

mailto:adminscps@gsfederation.com

